We, the undersigned, are STRONGLY OPPOSED TO the use of A  LOTTERY SYSTEM to determine which students may attend Edison Elementary School.

The School Board must properly assess the immediate and long-term demands for the school within the attendance area.  Should the demand exceed the current capacity, the School Board must consider adding classrooms, reducing the attendance area, or some combination of thoughtful solutions that will effectively serve the students and community around Edison Elementary School.

Petition Handler:
please use blue ink
	print name
	signature
	street address
	email  (optional)
	date

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	


